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AUGUST 17, 2022 

Low Income Household Water Assistance Program (LIHWAP) 

The Town Clerk’s Office received notification that we completed the process to participate in 

LIHWAP. Information about this program is posted on the Town’s website.  

 

Water and Sewer Payments 

Water and Sewer payments are due by August 25th. 

 

Tompkins County Septic Upgrade Program 

The County recently received funds from New York State for replacing septic systems.  The 

funds will be used for the upgrade of substandard septic systems for single family, owner-

occupied properties located in Tompkins County, but outside the City of Ithaca.  Please visit the 

website - https://www.tompkinscountyny.gov/health/eh/owts/tcsup for more details on the 

program. 

 

Town Website 

We continue to add additional resources for our residents on the Town Clerk’s Department page 

of the newly designed website.   

 

If anyone has trouble finding documents on the new website, please contact us: 

607-533-4142 or jhall@lansingtown.com. 

https://www.tompkinscountyny.gov/health/eh/owts/tcsup

